
        CIF Offers Assistance After Recent Devastating Storms  
 

 

MECHANICSVILLE, VA, April 30, 2024 – This past weekend saw violent storms across the middle of 
the country, leaving a trail of destruction. Hundreds of homes have been destroyed or damaged and 
so many lives have been turned upside down. 
 
The CIF is here to assist Collision Repair professionals who have suffered a significant loss. You can 
contact the Collision Industry Foundation at 1-855-4CIFAID or fill out this form for possible disaster 
relief assistance: https://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org/disaster 
 
Sending Prayers to all who were impacted.   

 

   

 
Help spread the word about CIF - Like, share and follow CIF on Facebook and LinkedIn 
 

 

TO APPLY FOR ASSISTANCE - Click Here 
TO DONATE - Click Here All donations are tax-deductible. 

About CIF: The Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) is the 501(c)(3) charitable arm of the collision 
repair industry. We provide emergency relief by securing and distributing donations to collision repair 
professionals who have experienced significant losses due to natural disasters or other catastrophic 
events. For more information visit: http://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org 
 

   
  

  

COLLISION INDUSTRY FOUNDATION  
Phone: (804) 427-6982 
Website: www.collisionindustryfoundation.org 
Email: collisionindustryfoundation@gmail.com  
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 


